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Comments: I am strongly opposed to logging in the White Mountain National Forest, and in particular in the Lake

Tarleton area.  I first enjoyed the White Mountains while visiting my brother in college in the early 1990s.  I have

been hiking in the area many times.  My two children attended summer camp for over a decade at Kingswood

Camp, which is across Lake Tarleton from an area that is being considered for significant clear cutting and

logging.  This logging would spoil a tremendous national resource.  Please maintain the forests around Lake

Tarleton and in New Hampshire.


